
Teaching Portland's  
Black History through  

Primary Sources 
An Educator’s Workshop 

The Cottonwood School of Civics and Science is pleased to offer a 3-day 
workshop to prepare educators to teach the middle school curriculum  

Civil Rights and Civil Wrongs: A History of Portland’s Black Community.  

This free workshop includes:  

● Hands-on experience with standards-based lessons, led by the 
curriculum’s authors 

● Training in inquiry-based teaching practices using primary sources 
using local resources and materials from the Library of Congress 

● Guest speakers: culturally responsive teaching practices; oral histories  
● Opportunities to adapt the curriculum to your classroom or school and 

receive ongoing support through the next school year 
● Many more valuable resources to take into the classroom 

This 3 day workshop will take place ​August 13-15, 
2019​ at the Cottonwood School of Civics and Science 
in the South Waterfront neighborhood of Portland  

All interested educators are encouraged submit an 
application​. Electronic forms available at 
www.thecottonwoodschool.org​ under “Professional 
Development.” Space is limited​. 
 Application deadline May 31st, 2019. 

               

This workshop is sponsored in part by the Library of Congress Teaching with Primary Sources 
Western Region Program, coordinated by MSU Denver. 
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/105mlUEKivpTEiHlcwk9hKno_EHawtLYvhP89zQkWwwo/edit
http://www.thecottonwoodschool.org/

